
Gooseberry Hill Primary School 
 

School Uniform 
 

 
 

 
Gooseberry Hill has a school dress code and the wearing of uniform is part of our ethos and culture. There 
is a wide choice for both boys and girls. All students are expected to wear the school hat or similar broad 
brimmed or “bucket” style. NO caps allowed. Students should not wear jewellery, especially earrings (other 
than sleepers), make-up or nail polish to school. It is unnecessary and jewellery can be dangerous at times, 
particularly during play, sport and physical education activities. Hair must be tied up once it reaches 
shoulder length. Students are discouraged from dyeing their hair. Students are discouraged from dyeing 
their hair. Parents are requested to ensure their child’s uniform is in good condition for the child to proudly 
represent their school. 
 

Dress uniform  

 Red/bottle green polo with 
embroidery  

 Bottle green shorts 

 Bottle green trackpants 

 Red polar fleece jacket  

 Bottle green zip jacket  

 Bottle green reversible school hat  

 Bottle green skirt  

 Girls bottle green bootleg pants  

 Girls red/green/navy check dress 

Accessories  

 Bottle green school scarf  

 Bottle green tights  

 Bottle green bike shorts (worn under skirts)  
 
Faction Sports uniform  

 School uniform with faction colour polo shirt 
and suitable footwear.  

 Bottle green sports briefs for girls  
 
Inter-School Sports uniform  

 School uniform plus suitable footwear.  

 Girls are requested to wear sports briefs.  
 

 
 
School uniforms are available for purchase through Lowes, Midland Gate Shopping Centre, 274 Great 
Eastern HWY, Midland. Telephone (08) 6179 4301 or online at www.lowes.com.au 
 

 
All clothing and personal items should be clearly marked with the child’s name.  
 
Unclaimed lost clothing that is not clearly marked is re-cycled through the second hand uniform shop or 
given to charity. Donations of outgrown items are always welcome. Second hand uniforms will be on sale 
throughout each term. Dates will be confirmed via the newsletter and Connect.  
 
Suitable footwear, such as joggers or lace up shoes MUST be worn at all times. Open-toed footwear is not 
allowed at school for safety reasons.  
 
 
SUN PROTECTION  
The School has a “NO HAT - NO PLAY IN THE SUN” Policy. Children will only be permitted to play in the sun 
if they are wearing a hat at all times throughout the year. The only hat permitted is a broad brim sunsmart 
style.  
 

http://www.lowes.com.au/

